## CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



December 24, 2012

Karen Menne-Jacobsen, P.E. WH Pacific 6501 America's Pkwy NE, Suite 400 Albuquerque, NM 87110

Re: Habitat for Humanity, 6440 Trujillo Rd SW

Request for Permanent C.O. -Accepted

**Engineer's Stamp dated: 10-5-10, (K11/D073)** 

Certification dated: 12-20-12

Dear Ms. Menne-Jacobsen,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 12-21-12, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Hydrology

Development and Building Services

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov

C: CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala file